
9. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE
REPORT OF 13 SEPTEMBER 2002 MEETING

The Board was in receipt of the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting held on
13 September 2002, covering the following issues:

Gilberthorpes/Waterloo/Parker/Moffett Intersection Improvements: a consultant’s report was
received which addressed safety issues and options to improve the intersection. The Board were
still keen to pursue the recommended option and have referred this to its Transport and Roading
Committee for further consideration.
Blenheim Road Deviation: a powerpoint presentation.
Other current traffic issues were discussed by the Committee.

The Board also received a progress report on the Christchurch-Rolleston and Environs Transport
Study.

The Board’s decision on recommendations made by the Committee in respect of the Witham/Blankney
Streets intersection and the Gibson Drive/Springs Road intersection are separately recorded in
clause 16 of the Board report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


